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		NATIONAL PARK SERVICE


		National Capital Area


		I 100 Ohio Drive, SW.


	A7637(NCR�PPAE))	Washington, D.C. 20242





December 17, 1997





CERTIFIED MAIL � RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED





Alisa A. Wilkins, Esq. Gaffney and Schember 1666 Connecticut Avenue, NW., Suite 225 Washington, D.C. 20009





Dear Ms. Wilkins:





This letter is to follow up our November 13, 1997, certified letter which acknowledged receipt of your November 4, 1997, certified letter transmitting a SF 95 with an attached statement in behalf of William Thomas.





None of the necessary supporting documentation requested in our letter has been received. We have a sincere interest in timely completing our investigation and processing Mr. Thomas' claim to protect his interests as�well�as the interests of the Government. In this regard, we would appreciate your earliest response in providing either the supporting documentation requested or signed statements concerning the questions raised in our November 13 letter.





We will continue to delay completing our investigation and the processing of Mr. Thomas' claim until we receive the supporting documentation requested or March 13, 1998. On that date, we will close our investigation and forward Mr. Thomas' claim file with recommendations based upon the information then available to our Solicitor's Office for a determination of Government liability. Claimants are notified of the Solicitor's decision by certified mail from that office.





If you have any questions, please call me at (202) 523�5067.





Sincerely,


 


James C. Lindsey /


Clains Specialist /





